Halton District School Board

Report Number: 14043
Date: February 27, 2014
FOR DECISION

TO: The Chair and Members of the
Halton District School Board

FROM: Y. Obeng, Superintendent of Education
J. Blackwell, Associate Director
D. Euale, Director of Education

RE: Boundary Review — Southeast Burlington (ERA 103)

Warrant:
At the February 19, 2014 Board meeting a report was presented outlining the current English
enrolments and the 2014-15 projections for Pineland, Martin Street and E.W. Foster Public Schools.

As a triple grade configuration has been possible (due to 23 or fewer students enrolled in three
consecutive grades) for two consecutive years the School Superintendent is to consider and may
recommend for Board approval a boundary review.

RECOMMENDATION:

Be it resolved that the Halton District School Board approve a Boundary Review for
ERA 103 which will address English Programming pressures at Pineland Public
School effective for the 2015-16 school year; and

THAT recommendations be presented to the Board no later than June 2014.

Rationale:
2013-2014 2014 — 2015
School Grade 1-3 English Grade 1-3 English
Enrolments Projected Enrolments
Pineland 0/8/9=17 0/0/8=8

Also see Appendix A — Boundary Study Area: ERA 103

Respectfully submitted,
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APPENDIX A

Halton District School Board
Planning Department

ERA 103

South of QEW
Between
Appleby Line &
Burloak Drive
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It is the intention of the HDSB to provide up-to-
date and accurate information, and reasonable
efforts have been made by the HDSBto verify
the information, however a degree of error or
change is inherent. This information is distributes
“as is” without warranty.

HDSB assume no legal liability or responsibility
for the accuracy, completeness, or usefulness
of any information.

If you require additional information please
contact the Planning Department at
905-335-3663.

The current street network was provided by
the Regional Municipality of Halton and the
Region assumes no responsibility or liability
for its use or accuracy.

Proposed roads are subject to change.
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